#### **World Mental Health Day**



Last Thursday, children were invited to wear yellow, bright clothing or clothes that make them happy for World Mental Health Day. We celebrated this national day to show young people that they are not alone with their mental health.

Thank you to everyone that donated to our Just Giving page.

## **Class Web Pages**

As we no longer use eSchools, information that was previously available on your child's class page can be accessed via the class pages on our school website. These pages contain key information including topics and themes that children are currently exploring.

#### Friends of Wynyard Primary

#### **Date for your Diary**

On Friday 25<sup>th</sup> October, we will be holding a non-uniform day to help raise funds for our Bottle Tombola and some stall prizes at this year's Christmas Fair.

# Christmas Fair - Friday 29<sup>th</sup> November

If you would like to support our Christmas Fair by sponsoring a stall or donating a prize for this year's Christmas Raffle, we would be very grateful for your help. You can email us at <a href="mailto:Friendsofwynyard-primary3@outlook.com">Friendsofwynyard-primary3@outlook.com</a> or message us via our Facebook page "Friends of Wynyard Primary"

## Asda Rewards - Cashpot for schools

We are really thankful for all of the support received so far and are pleased to share that we have already raised over £220 for our school. There's still 47 days left to raise funds, if you can help we would really appreciate it. All you need to do is select Wynyard Primary School using our post code TS22 5UB, in the Cashpot section. Then just scan your rewards app as usual each time you shop.

#### Wreath Making Workshop

Thank you for signing up to this year's Wreath Making Classes. Our class on Friday 22nd November is now full. We have 5 places remaining for the class on Saturday 23rd November.

#### Forest Schools

On Thursday, Reception will be taking part in an educational forest school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this session.

#### **Cross Country Finals**

Good Luck to George, Bobby, Lucas and Zeren who have made it through to the Cross Country Finals at Stewarts Park on Wednesday.

# **Upcoming Parent/ Carer Meetings**

Here is a reminder of some of the upcoming dates for meetings in school:

Year 6 SATs and Paris Meeting —Tuesday 15th October at 5.30pm

Year 1 Phonics Meeting—14th November at 5.30pm

Early Years Phonics Meeting —18th November at 5.30pm



# Newsletter

Monday 14th October 2024

#### Stars of the Week

Our stars of the week for last week are:

Nursery: Nancy Class 1: Amelia Class 2: Libbie
Class 3: Isaac Class 4: Grizelda Class 5: Patsy
Class 6: Eve Class 7: Omar Class 8: Oliver C
Class 9: Emily Class 10: Zach Class 11: Eva
Class 12: Bobby Class 13: Suleman Class 14: Indi

Whole School Award: Jackson H (Class 13)



#### Parents' Meetings

Just a reminder, the booking system for parents' meetings went live on Friday on the following link:

## https://wynyardprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk

Should you have any problems, please contact the school office or email admin@wynyardprimary.org.uk

Class	Class Teacher	Parents' Meeting Day
Nursery	Mrs Hunter	Thursday 24th October
Class 1	Miss Jewson	Tuesday 22nd October
Class 2	Mrs Smith & Mrs Fawcett	Wednesday 23rd October
Class 3	Mr Llewellyn	Monday 21st October
Class 4	Miss Huntley	Tuesday 22nd October
Class 5	Mrs Barker	Thursday 24th October
Class 6	Miss Hind	Tuesday 22nd October
Class 7	Mrs Coates	Thursday 24th October
Class 8	Mr Hewitt	Wednesday 23rd October
Class 9	Miss Highfield	Thursday 24th October
Class 10	Mrs O'Brien	Monday 21st October
Class 11	Miss Taylor	Monday 21st October
Class 12	Mrs Hall	Wednesday 23rd October
Class 13	Miss Honnor/Miss Lowes	Tuesday 22nd October
Class 14	Mr Dixon	Thursday 24th October



# **Bulb Planting**

A special thank you to one of our lovely parents, Mr Oakes. Mr Oakes has been busy tidying the raised beds in school outside the Key Stage 2 classrooms. Last week Mr and Mrs Oakes kindly donated some bulbs so that every child can plant one. We can't wait for them to grow—they

are going to look amazing! Thank you so much to the Oakes family for their kind generosity.